BUC \$ 50

(19)

From:

Stephanie Seaton

To:

<hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date:

30 October 2009 07:27 PM

Subject:

Wilderness Areas Protection Act and Hay Island

Oct 30, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island.

A boycott of Canadian seafood products with support of 5,500 establishments and 650,000 individuals surely should tell you something about the public perception of the Canadian seal hunt. I personally will continue to boycott ALL Canadian seafood until this insanity comes to an end.

Sincerely,

Miss Stephanie Seaton